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Shahid Ali

From: Mansoor Khan <mansoorafd@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 3:38 PM

To: Nadeem Jan

Cc: Shahid Ali; uddins@who.int; siddiquik@who.int; Waseem; KHAN, Faizan

Subject: Re: Explanation letter on account of Weak monitoring and supervision skills

Dear sir 
             I hope my mail will find you in all the best of your time. In the response of my explanation letter I 
would like to say that the number of missing Vails you have mentioned is the total number of Vails missing 
from District Khyber. The number of Missing vials reported from my concern UC are 23 vials with unreadable 
label while 2 physically lost vials. The reasons of the missing vials are the extra hot weather, unavailability of 
ILR key and my blind trust on my UC staff. I performed my other pre, intra and post campaign activities very 
well. 
Respected sir, it was a lesson learned for me which I will never repeat again. I will try my best to overcome on 
my deficiencies and will never provide a chance of complaint to my seniors next time. 
 
 
 
Thanks and Regards: 
Mansoor Khan, 
UCPO Ghundi A 
 
On Tue, Sep 15, 2020, 5:35 PM Nadeem Jan <nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk> wrote: 

Dear Mr. Mansoor Khan,  

  

Please find attached file of Explanation letter on account of Weak monitoring and supervision skills. 

  

Regards, 

  

Nadeem Jan 

Project Officer-PTPP CTC 
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